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“Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good; His faith-
ful love endures forever.  Let the redeemed of the 
Lord proclaim that He has redeemed them from 
the hand of the foe and has gathered them from 
the lands - from the east and the west, from the 
north and the south.”             Psalm 107-1-3 

Report from our P.B.A. Annual Meeting 
 
The 145th Paluxy Baptist Association annual meeting is now in the history books. Pastors and lay 
leaders from many of our churches gathered at Waples Baptist Church on Monday, October 21st to 
hear testimonies, sing great hymns, worship, and fellowship with members from several of our 
churches. 
 
According to the reports that I have personally received the evening was one of the best annual   
meetings that our association has ever conducted. Thank you to Waples Baptist Church for hosting 
this year's event. Next year: We will meet with the congregation at Happy Trails Cowboy Church 
which assembles on Sundays at 1017 County Road 1024, Glen Rose. Their Pastor J.J. Jennings will 
bring the annual message at that meeting, which will take place on October 27, 2025. 
 
During this years' first session, testimonies were shared by the host pastor of Waples Baptist Church 
Lindsay Luedeker, Wendell Romans of the Texans on Mission, Travis Mott talked about Casas por 
Cristo, and Stephen Jumper along with Shara Cowen from International Commission in Lewisville. 
Our hearts were stirred as we listened to what GOD has been doing in the lives of these Servants and 
the ministries that they represent. 
 
Many ministries had displays in the foyer at Waples including Latham Springs Camp, Southern   
Baptist of Texas, Baptist General Convention, Casas por Cristo, and our own chainsaw team from 
Texans on Mission-Paluxy Baptist Association chapter. 
 
A couple of activities will happen between now and the end of the calendar year. Those include a   
solar/night viewing to be held on November 2nd from 5:00-9:00 PM at Paluxy Baptist Church, 9530 
Paluxy Circle, Paluxy, Tx. For more information about this event call 254-823-6601. Our PBA Bi-
Vocational Pastors and Wives Day at Cora's Retreat Center will be held on Saturday, November 9th.   
 
As we approach the busiest time of the year, let's remember to stay focused on “telling others” about 
Jesus. Let’s all be engaged in praying for individuals who do not know our Lord and Savior. What an 
awesome responsibility and privilege. During all of the festivities and celebrations, may the simple 
and profound message of hope and salvation be on our lips. 
 
May GOD bless You and Your ministry. 
Please pray for our pastors, staff members, and churches of the Paluxy Baptist Association. 
 
Boots Hubbard, Director of Missions 
Paluxy Baptist Association 
 

NOTE: You can see Session 2 of Annual Meeting at paluxybaptist.org at bottom of home page, 
“2024 Annual Meeting Video.” 



JOB OPENINGS -  

Brazos River Baptist - 817-776-4770 

    Bi-Vocational Pastor - Mail resume to PO Box 1726, Granbury TX 
 

First Baptist Church Thorp Spring - 817-573-3339, fbchurch@thorpspring.com 
    Bi-Vocational Pastor  

    Music Minister, part-time 
    Ministry Assistant, part-time 
  

Southside Baptist Church - 827-674-2563, admin@southsidegranbury.com 

    Music Director, part-time 

    IT/Media Director - part-time 
   
 

For more info, paluxybaptist.org/resources/church-openings 

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Oct. 30 - FALL-OWEEN Jesus Festival at Tolar Baptist, 6-8PM, Call 254-592-7134 Hannah  

Oct. 31 - TRUNK N TREAT at Acton Baptist, 6:00-7:30 PM in parking lot 

Nov. 3 - ONE NATION UNDER GOD, Hewlett Park, 650 E. Pearl, Granbury  

Nov. 9 - BI-VOCATIONAL PASTORS & WIVES DAY, Cora’s Retreat Center 

Nov. 9 - KENO & SPAGHETTI DINNER FUNDRAISER - Southside Baptist  

Nov. 11-12 - SOUTHERN BAPTISTS of TEXAS CONVENTION ANNUAL MTG, Houston 

Jan. 16 - LATHAM SPRINGS 50+ SENIOR DAY 

Jan. 18 - MEN’S RALLY/Pastors’ Round Table, Granbury Baptist, Register on PBA website 

Jan. 23 - New GRIEF SHARE CLASS begins at Lakeside Baptist, 6:00 PM, register early. 

Feb. 22 - WOMEN’S “GATHERING” at Tolar Baptist Church, register on PBA website 

PBA RESOURCES -    

   
RESOURCE ROOM - One of our PBA Churches donated the series “GriefShare - Your Journey from Mourning 
to Joy” for the PBA Resource Room.  It is now available if you would like to check it out for use at your 
church.  It is for a grief recovery support group with 13-sessions, DVD’s for each session, and promotional, 
leader, and GriefShare for kids DVD.  Stop in the PBA Office if you want to check it out. 
 

HURRICANE RELIEF - The PBA is still taking donations as we work with Texans on Mission.  We have asked 
each of our 30 churches to bring one or two items this next few weeks to ‘FILL THE TRAILERS.”  Thank you to 
everyone who has brought supplies and for putting items in boxes that stack well in the trailers.  Bring 
supplies to PBA, 1844 Acton Hwy, Granbury (turn in at Stonewall Title & Reid Attorney, bldg. in back next to 
Big Lots).  Also, if you would like to go and help, check texansonmission.org for information, requirements 
and forms. Call PBA Office if you want to register for future training sessions, 817-579-5111.  A special thank 
you to Greg Rose and volunteers from Stonewater Church who also collected items and helped organize the 
recent North Carolina trips.  Also, to Tolar Baptist Church, Stonewater-Granbury and Palo Pinto Baptist 
Association for the use of their trailers to carry the excess.  May God Bless You for your service and 
donations! 

          HOW CAN WE HELP YOU?  WE ARE HERE TO SERVE       

“If anyone has material possessions and sees a brother or sister in need but has no pity on them,                

how can the love of God be in that person?  Dear children, let us not love with words or speech                     

but with actions and in truth.”      1 John 3:17-18 



“Shout triumphantly to the Lord, all the 
earth.  Serve the Lord with gladness; come 
before Him with joyful songs. Acknowledge 
that Yahweh is God. He made us, and we are 
His - His people, the sheep of His pasture.  
Enter His gates with thanksgiving and His 
courts with praise.  Give thanks to Him and 
praise His name.”                       
   Psalm 100:1-4 



PRAYER REQUESTS -  

Peace for Israel 

Homeowners in hurricane-stricken states  

Volunteers delivering supplies  

Evangelism in our country 

Leadership of our country 

Churches needing Pastors and leaders 

BLESSINGS -  

Everyone who helped with the Annual Mtg 

Pastors in our PBA churches 

Volunteers helping with upcoming events 

 

Partially funded by the Mary Hill Davis Offering for Texas Baptist Missions 
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PALUXY BAPTIST ASSOCIATION’s 

BI-VOCATIONAL DAY 
At Werley’s Retreat Center 

Saturday, Nov. 9, 2024       8:30AM-3PM 
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TODAY 



Donations for PBA can now be made on our website - paluxybaptist.org 
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PALUXY BAPTIST ASSOCIATION   
1844 Acton Hwy, Granbury TX 76049        Ph 817-579-5111 

Director of Missions - Chris “Boots” Hubbard             Ministry Assistant - Darlene Atchison   
office@paluxybaptist.org      paluxybaptist.org      

Office hours - Mon.-Fri. 9 AM - 3 PM 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

1 Randy Adams - Crossroads 

3 Mychal Hunt - Tolar 

7 Melani Young (James) - First Baptist Granbury 

15 Barry Baldwin - First Baptist Lipan 

18 Disty Short - Granbury Baptist 

20 Tammy Addison (Rusty) - Lipan Cowboy 

24 Chrissy Lutgen (Shawn) - Granbury Baptist 

25 Darlene Atchison - PBA 

“SCRIPTURE SHARE” for the month 

2 Samuel 7:18-29 

Happy Thanksgiving 

 9/30/2024  Year to Date   Monthly Budget   Annual Budget  
Receipts:     

    From Churches $8,353.45  $78,936.99  $12,315.50  $147,786.00  
    Missions $1,057.80  $16,384.03   -   -  
    Other   $428.84  $1,635.38    -  
            Total Receipts $9,840.09  $96,956.40  $12,315.50  $147,786.00  

     

Expenses:     

    Partnership Ministries $500.00  $4,862.50  $845.83  $10,150.00  
    Support Ministries $570.00  $7,290.85  $1,708.33  $20,500.00  
    Personnel $7,319.88  $65,391.12  $7,628.00  $91,536.00  
    Office  $1,029.30  $19,286.43  $2,133.34  $25,600.00  
    Missions $2,214.98  $21,876.87  $0.00  $0.00  
          Total Expenses $11,634.16  $118,707.77  $12,315.50  $147,786.00  

     

Receipts Over (Under) Expenses ($1,794.07)    

Bank Balance -- Beginning $193,294.01     

Bank Balance -- Ending $191,499.94     

     Association Officers for 2024-2025      

Moderator - Lindsay Luedeker 

Vice Moderator - J.J. Jennings 

Clerk - Joyce Minter 

Treasurer - Sharay Boynton 

Historian - Darlene Atchison 

Association Council 

Chad Bixler - Bear Creek Community 

Charla Bold, First Baptist Granbury 

Travis Mott - New Prospect Baptist 

Assoc. Representatives - Latham Springs 

Chris “Boots” Hubbard - PBA DOM 

Troy Strickland - First Baptist Lipan 



DON’T FORGET  

TO CHANGE CLOCKS  

SATURDAY NIGHT 

NOVEMBER 2nd  


